Saltaire Primary School
Albert Road, Shipley, West Yorkshire, BD18 4NR i = . 5 L
Telephone: 01274 584093 ﬁ N\E

E-mail: office@saltaireps.co.uk 0 6o
Headteacher: Mr R Whitehead OUR LEARNING JOURNEY

16th March 2022

s British
S Science
o Week

= 2022

Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers,

As you may know, this week is British Science Week. British Science Week is a ten-day
celebration of science, technology, engineering and maths that will take place
between 11-20 March 2022.

We have been fortunate to have been provided with some Primary Science in a Box
packs to distribute to Year 4, funded by the Bradford Opportunity Area. These packs
contain all the equipment that your child will need to carry out five different exciting
experiments at home. Whilst most of the activities should be achievable
independently, please ensure children are supervised as they carry out their
investigations.

It would be fantastic to see what you discover. Please feel free to tag us in any
tweets @spsprimary.

Kind regards,

Mr Breeze
Year 4 Teacher
Subject Leader - Science
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